
Sherburn High School
Headteacher:  Ms Miriam Oakley

Garden Lane, Sherburn In Elmet, Leeds, LS25 6AS
Tel: 01977 682442

Web: www.sherburnhigh.co.uk Email: admin@shs.starmat.uk

Our Ref:CMC/MCM June 2021

Re: Sherburn High School Summer School

Dear Parents, carers and students, 

Following the letter Ms Oakley shared with you in May, I wanted to get in touch with you regarding
the Summer School programme running between Monday 23rd and Friday 27th August this year. 

This is an opportunity for our new Year 7 students to come into Sherburn High School for a week
of wide-ranging activities, including sports, science, problem solving, team building and much
more. 

As we delve into the depths of putting our programme together, we are keen for as many of our
new students to come and see what Sherburn High School has to offer and familiarise themselves
with the school, the staff and their peers. The summer school is free to all students. 

If you would like to sign up for our Summer School, please complete this form by Sunday 20th June
2020. To help us plan effectively, we would appreciate all parents/carers to complete the form
here, even if you do not wish to attend the event. 

We will be in touch again shortly with more details as they develop. In the meantime, should you
have any further questions relating to the Summer School, please do not hesitate to contact
myself. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Callum McIntyre
Summer School Coordinator
Sherburn High School
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